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Comments: Dear Forest Service

I'm writing in regards to the Foothills Landscape Project.

The project calls for cutting down trees along waterways in order to introduce woody debris for fish habitat.
| believe that this would be an eye sore and is not necessary.

Every year trees fall into creeks and rivers creating the habitat you speak of.

The current decline of the Hemlock trees will certainly introduce more woody debris into our waterways than
there has been for many years, and it will continue for many years to come.

While | too want habitat for fish, | do not think that we need to do this by chainsawing down trees along our
waterways given the current situation with our Hemlocks.

Respectfully,

Jeff Adams



